
JBC Monthly Status Report – March  

DHS–CTC Building Project 

 

• The DHS/CTC project continues to be on time and on budget.  

• The City Council and School Board toured the new high school.  All were 

impressed with the progress of the project. 

• Work has begun on the animal science building.  

• School Furnishing bids will be discussed at the April 3 meeting.   

• Discussions on fundraising, dedication plaques and opening ceremony are 

ongoing. 


